
From: ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca [mailto:ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca]  
Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 12:59 PM 
To: Cheryl Blundon <cblundon@pub.nl.ca> 
Cc: Bernice Bailey <bbailey@bfma-law.com>; berncoffey@gmail.com; < >; Dennis Browne 
<dbrowne@bfma-law.com>; dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com; NL Public Utilities Board 
<ito@pub.nl.ca>; Jacqui Glynn <jglynn@pub.nl.ca>; 'O'Brien, Liam' <lobrien@curtisdawe.com>; 
Regulatory@nlh.nl.ca; regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com; Sarah Fitzgerald <sarahfitzgerald@bfma-
law.com>; Stephen Fitzgerald <sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com> 
Subject: Re: NP 2022 Capital Budget Application - To Parties - Requests for Information CA-NP-117 to 
CA-NP-175 and Request to Amend Schedule - REVISED 

 

Good Afternoon All,  
 

Hydro has no comment with respect to the Consumer Advocate's additional RFIs or suggested 
schedule amendment.  
 

Thank you,  
Shirley 

 

Shirley Walsh BComm, LLB, CIC.C (she/her) 
Sr Legal Counsel - Regulatory 
Newfoundland & Labrador Hydro 
| c. 709 685-4973 
e. ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca | w. www.nlhydro.com  
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